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Colorado Water for the 21st Century 
Metro Roundtable - Meeting Minutes 

 
April 9, 2008       4:00 – 6:00 PM 

At the Denver Water Board Room 
 
Doug Scott chaired the meeting.  
 
Rick Brown gave an update on new appointees to the Colorado Water Conservation 
Board.  He also reviewed the steps for obtaining SB-179 funding for water resources 
projects.  This process requires attention by the applicant to the CWCB Criteria and 
Guidelines, and completion of the application form.  There is a minimum 60-day 
submittal and review period before project funding can be considered by the CWCB.  
 
There were reports on the South Platte Roundtable and the Arkansas Roundtable 
meetings.  The Arkansas Roundtable is beginning to have discussions with stakeholder 
groups concerning agricultural efficiencies with respect to the Arkansas River Compact.  
A summary report was also provided concerning the discussions and conclusions at the 
September 2007 groundwater conference in Colorado Springs. 
 
David Nickum and Jonathan ___ gave a presentation from the Non-consumptive Needs 
Sub-committee.  They presented a chart on non-consumptive categories in the Metro 
and South Platte basins, together with other information.  They reported that non-
consumptive assessment work is underway in all basins.   
 
Rick Brown (CWCB) gave a presentation on SWSI – Phase II. 
     
 
    Prepared by: Gary Thompson 
   June 9, 2008 


